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The pandemic presented many challenges during 2020.  Due to the changing landscape of 

COVID the Cattle women were only able to be present at one AG/farm day as others were 

cancelled to prevent the spread of infection.  The Cattlewomen had the pleasure of attending 

Ag/Farm day at Miller County School System. The event was hosted outside due to COVID 

restrictions.  Several students learned about beef, beef by–products, beef nutrition, and the 

origination of food.  The Georgia Beef Board provided handouts with word searches and 

coloring books for students.  Teachers were provided with copies of cook books full or delicious 

and nutritious recipes. 

GCWA awarded the 2020 scholarship to Rachel Hopper from Pitts, GA.  Theresa Molle 

presented her with the award in May at Rachel’s home with her family present. 

At the Georgia Junior Beef Futurity in July, the GCWA provided belt buckles for showmanship to 

the 4th -12th grade winners. 

Last September, the GCWA provided $100 grants to 3 organizations to purchase beef products 

which helps the organizations to feed the hungry in Georgia.  The 2021 Cattle Drive for Hunger 

application is on the GCWA’s web page.  Please share the application with any food pantry, 

soup kitchen, church or organization so they may apply. 

The GCWA now hosts an active social media presence.  The Facebook page provides updates 

and information all year of upcoming events.  The Cattlewomen now may also be found on 

Instagram, YouTube, and Twitter. Find our pages, like or follow us, and watch for updates.   

Many thanks to Katie Williams, Jennifer Scott and Theresa Molle for the many hours spent 

updating our new and revised website.  The website is easier to navigate and hosts links to each 

of the social media platforms along with applications for scholarships, membership, and other 

helpful resources.   

 

 

 


